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AUSTRALIAN SENATE
FINANCE AND PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION
REFERENCES COMMITTEE

Inquiry into Members of Parliament Staff (MOPS) - 

Upcoming Program of Hearings

The Chair of the Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration, Senator Michael Forshaw, today confirmed that the Committee will hold public hearings on Tuesday and Wednesday, 2 and 3 September in connection with the Committee’s inquiry into Members of Parliament Staff. Full details of the public hearing are as follows:

Tuesday 2 September 9.00am – 5.00pm  and 
Wednesday 3 September 9.00am – 1.00pm
 Committee Room 2S1
Parliament House
The Committee has already received submissions from Commonwealth agencies, former bureaucrats and advisers, the Clerk of the Senate and interested members of the public.
Commenting on the hearings, the Chair, Senator Forshaw, said: 
‘The children overboard inquiry identified major issues with ministerial staffing, and the Senate agreed it was time to take a look at how political staff are employed and whether they are sufficiently accountable.’
‘In two days of hearings the inquiry will be hearing from critics of ministerial staffing practices, such as former Defence head Paul Barratt, as well as the system’s defenders, including the nation’s most senior public servant, Peter Shergold.’

‘The inquiry will also hear from leading researchers in this area, including Dr Maria Maley, Dr John Uhr, Ms Anne Tiernan and Professor Patrick Weller.’

‘The Committee will be considering important questions about parliamentary accountability, including clarifying the role and responsibility of ministerial staff. Other questions include whether or not MOPS staff should be subject to a formal code of conduct, and whether they should appear before parliamentary committees.’
The program for the hearing is attached.  

The Committee is due to report on its inquiry to the Senate by 8 October 2003.
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